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Charity of the Month:
“Children's Hearing Aids”

Willamette Aerie 2081 will be closed January 1st on New Year’s Day.
I hope everyone’s excited for Christmas and New Years! It’s Jordan working on the Eagle Beak again and

this month may not have too many events at the moment but if things change we’ll update you through

email and through social media.

And as always you can contact us at salemeaglebeak@gmail.com if you want to suggest changes or

submit content to the Eagle Beak.

- Messages -
Aerie Secretary Message – Happy New Year!!!! Hard to believe we are halfway through the Eagle

year. A few reminders for the new year, Grand Aerie will be sending out an invoice for everyone to pay

their dues starting April 1st. April 19th is nominations for new Aerie officers. May 3rd is the election of

Aerie officers. June 5th is installation of officers; Officers take office June 7th at the Regular Aerie meeting

at 7pm. Now is the time to start thinking if you would like to become an Aerie Officer. If you are interested,

please call me at 503-363-3212 or email foe2081sec@gmail. Our Aerie membership numbers are up. But
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our Aerie numbers are down on attending meetings, volunteering for committees or help around the

Aerie, and just plain coming in and socializing! Bring some Eagle friends in or bring friends in to become a

new member. You're more than welcome to bring playing cards, games, puzzles, musical instruments,

start a club such as a painting, quilting, book club, RV Club, knitting, listen to the jukebox or watch sports

on the big screen, play the lottery. Let’s make this the year we get back to doing charity work, attending

meetings, volunteering and being a Fraternal Order of Eagles! Stay Safe Ann Madsen Aerie Secretary.

Auxiliary Secretary Message – Thanks everyone who came and supported the State Presidents

visitation. We did the Christmas play at each visitation. Thank all who bought tickets to support their

charities. The play as usual was somewhat of a disaster. Would have liked to see more officers support

our functions. We are looking forward to this upcoming year hoping we get more new auxiliary members.

We had 17 members at our last meeting. Please come and join us. This is where we make our money to

support our charity work. We meet on Tuesday at 1pm downstairs. Have  a wonderful new year. Joyce

Frye. Auxiliary secretary.

Trustees’ Corner – For the month of December the poker group within our Aerie held a food drive to be

donated in time for Christmas. We are very pleased to announce we collected 581lbs of food and we

delivered it all to the Keizer Community Food Bank right here in our neighborhood. We are very proud of

the efforts and generosity of the poker group. We would also like to thank the Wednesday Dancers for

participating last week and donating to the drive. Well done everyone.

- Reminders -
CLEANING UP AFTER YOURSELF AND YOUR GUEST
We are finding tables and on all three floors that have not been cleared of your used glasses, plates,

napkins etc... Please cleanup after yourself and your guest, return these items to the bar or if it’s paper,

throw it away. The building is too big for the bartender to run and clean up after you. This was a rule at

Pence Loop and a rule that will continue at Cherry Ave.

MOVING OF TABLES AND CHAIRS
If you move tables and chairs, you must move them back the way the room was set up before you moved

them. DO NOT BLOCK doorways, walkways or the bar with tables and chairs. This was a rule at Pence

Loop and a rule that will continue at Cherry Ave.

GUEST BOOK SIGN IN
When you enter the Aerie and bring a guest, you must sign them in as a guest. Please use your key card

to enter the Aerie. The bartender could be very busy and can’t open the door for you.

PFO’s
Please send in your PFO hours monthly. Mailing address Willamette Aerie No. 2081 PO BOX 13400

Salem, Oregon 97309.



DONATIONS TO THE AERIE
Please do not bring items that you think the Aerie might need and drop stuff off. Items being donated

need to go through the Trustees and then brought on the Aerie floor for a vote. Our storage is limited.

Please do not bring medical items such as walkers, wheelchairs, hospital beds etc... to the Aerie; those

items are a liability to the Aerie if someone gets hurt. Please take all Flag donations to the Elks. They

have a great program to dispose of them. Thanks to our Elk neighbors for that great program!

NEWSLETTER ARTICLES
Newsletter articles must be submitted by the 15th of the month. If it is not in by then, it will not be

published. All Eagle Beaks will be sent via email. Please DO NOT use all capital letters in your messages.

It takes up too much room. The newsletter will be sent out by the 20th of the month. I have adjusted these

dates to make sure the information sent out every month is more up to date, if people benefit from having

the Eagle Beak earlier then send us an email using the address on the front page. Thank you.

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS DESPERATELY
Without volunteers our Aerie will not survive. Volunteers are both Aerie and Auxiliary members. We are

looking for members to volunteer to organize charitable activities, cleaning inside the building, yardwork,

maintenance, bartending, cooking. If you have something you want to do at the Aerie and oversee the

event, please call.

POKER
Thinking about playing poker? There have been more days added to the calendar to play. This event has

been very successful for our Aerie. At this point the Friday night poker has had up to 50 Eagle members

playing on Friday’s. New game day and the buy-in as follows; Monday – Cash game 1-3 $200 min - $600

max, Wednesday Cash game 1-2 $100 min - $400 max. Thursday $20 Buy-in tournament, $20 unlimited

rebuys, $10 add-on. Friday $40 Buy-in Tournament, $40 unlimited re-buys, $20 add-on. As a reminder to
play you must sign up in advance by calling Brother Greig Olson at 503-999-5734. (The poker

games have been approved by Oregon Lottery and OLCC and are legal)



ADDRESS CHANGES
If you have moved and changed your address, phone number or email, please let the Aerie or Auxiliary

Secretary know so they can stay updated. Thank you.

- Notable Members -

Welcome New Aerie Brothers Re-enrollees and Transfers!
Pete Sigran, Diane Drew, Michael Greer, David Waterhouse, Tammy Valdez, Raymond Blair, Mike Talle,

Brenda Branstetter, Jonathan Chenoweth, Daryl Kotter, Gilbert Contreral, Julie Mischlkot, Mike Mischlkot,

Malcom Markson, Josh Canton, Reagan Barbosa, Jarrod Prater, Rich Harms, Zeena Gust, Brian Gooley,

Brent Furby, Russ Estep, Kyle Dziedzic, Jeff Case, Adam White, Kevin Vignery, Jim Thorlakson, Daniel

Silberstein, Wyatt Roth, Crystal Stephens, Peter Nelson, and Troy Rawson

January Birthdays!
Gary Clark, Alvin Damm, Alex Dickson, Sharon Dodge, Thomas Kooker, Brenda Kleinendorst, Donald

Loreth, Bill Mayhar, Leonard McCreary, Paul Parise, Nancy Powell, Cristina Rios, John Rodriguez,

Landon Rowden, Sandra Siewart, Stephen Sills, Sandra Smith, James Toney, Wade Wager, Ernest Wahl,

David Waterhouse, Wyatt Roth, and Crystal Stephens

Don’t forget to come to the bar for your free drink and get your Official membership
receipt punched!

- Coming Soon -
January 1 - New Year's Day

January 17 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day



- January Events -
PEOPLE HELPING PEOPLE

CHARITY OF THE MONTH: “Children's Hearing Aids”
(Aerie hours can be seen below, we’re closed on Sunday and Monday now)

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1. CLOSED

2. CLOSED 3. CLOSED 4. 12pm - 11pm
Auxiliary Meeting
(1pm)

All Officers
Meeting (6pm)

Poker (6pm)

Cornhole (6pm -
11pm)

Aerie Meeting
(7pm)

5. 3pm - 11pm

Poker (6pm)

Horse Race
BINGO (6pm-7pm)

Dances to the
Jefferson Park
Band (7pm-10pm)

6. 3pm - 11pm

Aerie Entertainment
Committee Meeting
(5pm)

Poker (6:30pm)

Dart League
(6:30pm-9pm)

7. 3pm - 11pm

Poker (6:30pm)

Cornhole (6pm -
11pm)

8. 11am - 7pm

9. CLOSED 10. CLOSED 11. 12pm - 11pm
Auxiliary Meeting
(1pm)

Trustee Meeting
(6pm)

Poker (6pm)

Cornhole (6pm -
11pm)

12. 3pm - 11pm

Poker (6pm)

Horse Race
BINGO (6pm-7pm)

Dances to the
Jefferson Park
Band (7pm-10pm)

13. 3pm - 11pm

Aerie Entertainment
Committee Meeting
(5pm)

Poker (6:30pm)

Dart League
(6:30pm-9pm)

14. 3pm - 11pm

Poker (6:30pm)

Cornhole (6pm -
11pm)

15. 11am - 7pm

16. CLOSED 17. CLOSED 18. 12pm - 11pm
Auxiliary Meeting
(1pm)
Trustee Meeting
(6pm)
Poker (6pm)
Cornhole (6pm -
11pm)
Aerie Meeting
(7pm)

19. 3pm - 11pm

Poker (6pm)

Horse Race
BINGO (6pm-7pm)

Dances to the
Jefferson Park
Band (7pm-10pm)

20. 3pm - 11pm

Aerie Entertainment
Committee Meeting
(5pm)

Poker (6:30pm)

Dart League
(6:30pm-9pm)

21. 3pm - 11pm

Poker (6:30pm)

Cornhole (6pm -
11pm)

22. 11am - 7pm

23. CLOSED 24. CLOSED 25. 12pm - 11pm
Auxiliary Meeting
(1pm)

Trustee Meeting
(6pm)

Poker (6pm)

Cornhole (6pm -
11pm)

26. 3pm - 11pm

Poker (6pm)

Horse Race
BINGO (6pm-7pm)

Dances to the
Jefferson Park
Band (7pm-10pm)

27. 3pm - 11pm

Aerie Entertainment
Committee Meeting
(5pm)

Poker (6:30pm)

Dart League
(6:30pm-9pm)

28. 3pm - 11pm

Poker (6:30pm)

Cornhole (6pm -
11pm)

29. 11am - 7pm

30. CLOSED 31. CLOSED



Fraternal Order of Eagles

Willamette Aerie NO 2081

PO Box 13400

Salem, Oregon 97309

“Through this we Speak”
“People helping People”

Phone 503-363-4637 - Bar

E-mail: salemeaglebeak@gmail.com

Website: www.foe2081.org

Facebook: Willamette Eagles Aerie 2081

State Website: www.oregonfoe.com

Grand Aerie: www.foe.com

Physical address 4090 Cherry Ave NE

Keizer, Oregon

We do not have RV Parking

Aerie Hours
Sunday: Closed
Monday: Closed
Tuesday: 12pm – 11pm
Wednesday: 3pm – 11pm
Thursday: 3pm – 11pm
Friday: 3pm – 11pm
Saturday: 11am – 7pm

Aerie Officers
Worthy President - John Hunter
Past Worthy President - Dale Vanderzanden
Worthy Vice President - Alex Gregory
Worthy Conductor - Vacant
Worthy Chaplain - Mark Knecht
Secretary - Ann Madsen

Phone 503-363-3212
Treasurer - Helen Powell
Inside Guard - Steve Laack
Trustees - Tim Naegeli, Kathy Jeffers, Glenn
Ward, Cheryl Hunter

Auxiliary Officers
Madam President - Tina Gustin
Past Madam President - Fran Green
Vice President - Amber Gatchet
Chaplain - Sharon Dornbusch
Secretary - Joyce Frye

Phone 503-931-3774
Treasurer - Sue Bruhjell
Conductor - Mary Chance
Inside Guard - Suzanne Kerns
Outside Guard - Delilah Ginther
Trustees - Dianne Frye, Cathy Barn Lorna Jenson
Auditor Burna McStacy Auxiliary Mother Burna
McStacy Auxiliary Grandmother Joyce Frye
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